
[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Your Institution/Practice Name]  

[Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient's Name]  

[Recipient's Title]  

[Recipient's Institution/Practice Name]  

[Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient's Name],  

Subject: Important Considerations Regarding Vaginal Birth After Cesarean 

(VBAC)  

I hope this letter finds you well. As we continue to enhance our 

practices in supporting diverse birthing options, I wanted to address the 

topic of Vaginal Birth After Cesarean (VBAC).  

[Insert a brief introduction about the growing interest or guidelines 

surrounding VBAC.] 

It is crucial for us as practitioners to stay informed about the 

evidence-based practices regarding VBAC. Here are several key points to 

consider:  

1. **Eligibility Criteria**: [Discuss criteria for determining which 

patients are suitable candidates for VBAC.] 

  

2. **Informed Consent**: [Emphasize the importance of discussing risks 

and benefits with patients.] 

3. **Monitoring Protocols**: [Outline recommended monitoring strategies 

during labor for VBAC candidates.] 

4. **Emergency Preparedness**: [Highlight the importance of having a 

protocol in place for potential emergencies.] 

I encourage each of you to review the latest guidelines and studies 

related to VBAC to ensure we are providing the best possible care. 

Collaboration and open communication among our team is essential as we 

navigate these complex decisions with our patients. 

Thank you for your dedication to providing quality care. Please feel free 

to reach out if you have any questions or would like to discuss this 

topic further. 

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Your Institution/Practice Name] 


